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“Covering the World with the Word” 

March 1, 2021 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches,  
 
Thank you so much for your faithful support to this ministry whether it be by prayers or fi-
nancial support. All of it is appreciated more than you will ever know. We have a lot of 
things planned for this coming year. We have Bibles going to Venezuela, Bolivia, Puerto Ri-
co, and Africa. 
 
Total Scriptures sent out since the last news letter December 10, 2020. 
 
English John and Romans           841 English New Testaments       1,900 
English Whole Bibles              41 French John and Romans          280 
Korean New Testaments      5 English New Testaments USA        380 
 
Total Sent Out For The Last Two Months:   3,447  
 
TOTAL SENTOUT FOR YEAR:  3,447 
 
Scriptures printed from January,  2021:  20,000 English New Testaments, 20,000 Eng-
lish Whole Bibles; 105,000 Spanish John and Romans. 
 
Total Scriptures printed since January 2021:  145,000 
 
Projects for 2021: 
We are working on 20,000 English Whole Bibles to be shipped to Africa sometime toward 
the end of June or first part of July.  Planning for 500,000 Spanish Romans to Bolivia for 
missionary Robert Murray, with 300,000 ready to ship by September 2021. 100,000 Portu-
guese John and Romans for Missionary Paul Pritchard in Brazil as soon as we can get to 
them.  Still working on 500,000 to Venezuela. 200,000 Spanish John and Romans to Puerto 
Rico. 
 
Bible Publishing Month is coming up in May. The dates this year  for  the telethon will 
be Friday, May 21st from 6:00 p.m. until 10:00 p.m. The following Friday, 28th from 6:00 
p.m. till 10:00 pm., and Saturday 29th from 8:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. This is when we 
raise the funds to purchase paper, equipment and also to help pay for any equipment repairs. 
Our goal is to raise enough money to purchase at least 5 truckloads of paper and money for 
much needed equipment and repairs. Also we would like to raise enough funds to put on the 
loan for the Binder we purchased two years ago. Each truck load cost $32,000.00. If you 
would feel led to give toward this fund raiser, above your regular monthly support, we would 
appreciate it very much. You may take up to 3 months form the time the telethon is conclud-
ed.  To watch the telethon go to www.wyshtv.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
H.B. Carney II, Printing Director   Rick Gaylor, Head pressman 
Alison Blythe, Graphic Design   Ashley Calhoun, Assistant Pressman 
Jason Childs, Digital Color Pressman 

Garvan Walls 
Pastor 
 
H.B. Carney II 
Printing Director 


